
RANGIORA CROQUET CLUB NEWSLETTER MARCH 2017 
 
Dear Members and Interested People, 
 
The next committee meeting is on the 8 April 2017. 
 
The RCC committee are very pleased to let you know that Jennie Marsh has 
accepted the position of housekeeper. Many thanks Jennie for accepting this 
role. 
We welcome Sue Wallis as another new member of the RCC. We hope you 
enjoy being part of RCC. 
 
Club Captain’s Report: 
Our Atkins Teams GC have 2 more games on the 18 and 25 March. 
Carol has arranged for Lorraine McClurg to offer Golf Croquet coaching 
on Tuesday 21 March at 1pm. 
Rangiora Golf Croquet Fun Day is 15 March. 
Many thanks to all our members who have offered their help in so many 
ways. Mark our President has taken a day of his holidays to be present. This 
event marks another milestone in our progress as a club. At our last 
committee meeting all places in the tournament were fully subscribed but 
things change quickly!!We are grateful to the Rangiora Table Bowlers who 
are letting us use their kitchen for tea, coffee and dishes. If you can, please 
come and watch and buy a raffle ticket or three. 
 
Quiz Night at Elmwood CC see notice board for details. 
 
Club Rooms Progress 
I’m sure you have all noticed that the building is almost lined. We are 
hoping the painting of the MDF and electrical work will happen soon and 
then the kitchen can be assembled. Tables are expected to arrive in the next 
day or two. 
 
Closing Day is to be on Saturday 8 April at 12:00 noon followed by a 
shared finger food lunch and play after lunch. 
 
 Advance notice of the AGM 27 May in the Clubrooms at 10:00am 
followed by morning tea. 
 
Leoné S. Woodward.  (Hon. Sec.)  Phone 313 5306 



  


